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We start this 

newsletter with 
some lovely 

news. I had a 
fabulous holiday 

in Holland 
amongst the 

tulips and 
windmills. Not 
exactly Inner 

Wheel news but 
the reason I have 

very few club 
photographs to 

share. 
 

 
 
 

I returned to have a textile lunch at my home. I 
was so busy I forgot to take any photographs. 
Those of you with a keen eye may notice that 

this photograph was taken at last months 
textile lunch at Kay’s. It does however give a 
flavour of my event. Different people, different 

food but a lovely productive meeting. 

 
 
We still meet for the coffee morning at the 
Ark on Fridays from 11-12. We never know 

who will turn 
up but it is 
always a lovely 
opportunity to 
get to know 
each other 
better. Jackie 
had just shared 
a copy of 
something she had been sent. I hope you enjoy the joke. 
 
 



 

 

The rest of this month has been spent in meetings. The 
committee meeting where plans were finalised for the club 
events and the Pre Rally tea. You will notice the meeting 
was at my house with Avril’s shortbread…Yummy 
 
That afternoon there was another meeting with District 
Chair Judith to discuss the Rally. You will be pleased to 
know the shortbread was enjoyed at both meetings. 
 
I’m sorry the newsletter is short of news but next month 
should be a bumper publication….Provided we take some 
photographs. 
So it is coming to the end of the Inner Wheel year. Pauline 
Wylie  and her committee are ready to take over and we 
still have much to look forward to. I hope you are enjoying 
the Spring sunshine.  
 
Angela 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


